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Martinez, Natanael

From: Connelly, Kristin D.

Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2016 7:32 PM

To: Koster, Vanessa; Schiller, Lynn; Martinez, Natanael

Subject: Fwd: Walkers Point NID Committee meeting 10-17-16

 

 

 

 
Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone 

 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Shari Tuska <smtuska@att.net>  

Date: 10/16/16 7:24 PM (GMT-06:00)  

To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov>  

Subject: Walkers Point NID Committee meeting 10-17-16  

Hello Everyone, 

 
I am still opposed to this NID.  

 

The committee required meeting with the residents was more of a selection process 
regarding who they prefer to attend rather than an outreach to the home owner 

occupied section of the Walkers Point neighborhood. Held at 8:30 in the morning on a 
week day for Jose Perez's convenience who never made it.  

 
The Walker Point developers of this NID should not be able to "cut up" the neighborhood 

in whatever way they choose. Please do not give them that right to divide our 
neighborhood.  

 
If I understand correctly this is the first BID/NID combination. This is not the way to set 

a precedent!!  
 

I like he idea of a NID but this particular one is poorly planned leaving out people who 
have collaborated  as neighbors for DECADES!!  

 

Wait until the NID is right  for ALL of Walkers Point   
 

Shari Tuska 
229 w walker st  

milwaukee WI 
414-645-7164 

 


